
November 29, 2022 
 
MS. LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO, CESO III   
Regional Executive Director  
DENR MIMAROPA.  
 
Dear Director Claudio, 
 
Good day! 
 
The undersigned submitted an application for Area Clearance dated November 
10, 2022 for the “Proposed Reclamation Project” located at Sitio Tawiran 
Barangay Luzviminda, Puerto Princesa City and has a existing Memorandum of 
Understanding with the Philippine Reclamation Authority.  
 
The Proposed Reclamation project is  22.2 hectares adjacent to land boundaries 
of Barangay Luzviminda, Puerto Princesa City. It will be operated as a Port which 
is necessary for the proposed complementary light industrial park within the 
vicinity.  
 
In this regard, May I request an endorsement letter from your good office on the 
above stated project.  
 
Hoping for your kind approval.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


